
 

 

 

 

11th October 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Cultural Diversity Celebration 
 
We are so lucky to have such a culturally diverse community at Oswald Road and we plan to 

celebrate this on the afternoon of Friday 4th November. We are looking for parents who would 
be willing to deliver a short session on their own culture/language to their child’s class or 
possibly a different class if they have already delivered it to their child’s class in the past.  

 
The session could be about anything to do with celebrating your culture, for example it could be 

about a different country, your language, food, music, traditional dress, dancing, art or 
festivals. It is helpful if you can bring in any photos or pictures and objects or artefacts to show. 
If you have any other ideas then please share them with us. 

 
If you are free to deliver a short session (15 -20 minutes) on the afternoon of Friday 4th 
November, or another time that week, please complete this Google Form by Friday 21st 

October. 
 
Finally, all children are welcome to come into school on the day in traditional dress or bring in a 

homemade flag to help us celebrate our school’s rich diversity. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Sarah Greenway  
Parental Links and Reading Lead 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfhXbU49WpLjeCXMeotbqpY0ih3UrePK7KKxHK6XsrS4eocIA/viewform?usp=sf_link

